Dear Parents, 

We will be finishing up imperialism this week in class and I will be showing the movie Avatar because it is a great example of this concept.  This movie is PG 13 but if you are uncomfortable with your child watching it, an alternate assignment will be given to them.  If you do not want them to view the movie please sign and return the paper to me before Friday November 1st. Your student can place it in my mailbox in the main office.

Thanks, 

Brett Miller 


Child’s name: ____________________________________________________________


Parent Signature: _________________________________________________________
